[bookmark: _GoBack]	All of the PreK students at Southside Elementary have had access and enjoyed the car control panel that was purchased with this grant and installed in conjunction with the new poured playground surfacing which is wheelchair accessible.  It truly adds to the beauty and versatility of our playground area.   The children love it!
